
 
 
 

LIBER EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
                               RECRUITMENT  
 
After six years with LIBER, and as Executive Director from December 2014 to March 2017, 
Ms Susan Reilly is leaving LIBER to take up a post in the new National Library in Qatar. The 
LIBER Executive Board has expressed its warm thanks and those of LIBER Participants to 
Susan for her excellent work for LIBER throughout her six years, and we all wish her every 
success in her new post in Qatar. 
 
INTERIM DIRECTOR 
Ms Astrid Verheusen, Head of the Innovative Projects Department in the National Library of 
the Netherlands, has been appointed as LIBER Interim Director for the period from 15 March 
2017 to 1 September 2017. Her LIBER email address is: a.verheusen@kb.nl. 
 
RECRUITMENT 
The LIBER Executive Board has now taken steps to put the recruitment of a new Executive 
Director, in succession to Ms Reilly, in hand as quickly as possible. The post has been 
advertised on 10 March 2017 through the LIBER website, listserv and other communication 
media, and through national listservs across Europe and internationally. Interviews will be 
held in The Hague in June 2017. The aim is to have a new Director in post by the end of 
August 2017 at the latest. There will be a period of overlap between the new Executive 
Director and the Interim Director. 
 
If there are any questions you would like to raise about the recruitment, please do not 
hesitate to get in touch (a.matheson@tinyworld.co.uk).  
 
 
Ann Matheson 
Secretary-General 
 
March 2017 
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